
 

 

Welcoming Denise Whisenhunt  

June 29, 2021 

Dear Colleagues, 

Please join me in welcoming Denise Whisenhunt in her new role as 

President of Grossmont College.  I am confident she will provide 

strong leadership for the college in the years ahead as we work 

together to build back enrollment; engage students with diverse 

needs and remove structural barriers to their success; maintain a 

strong focus on diversity, equity and inclusion; and address the long-

term fiscal health of the District.  

Denise is eager to get to know Grossmont College and those who 

work throughout our District.  She will be holding a Zoom session on 

July 6 from 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.  Please register if you would like to 

participate.  Between July 12-22, she will be having an open office hour each day from 3:00 - 

4:00 p.m.  Be sure to plan to stop by and say hello by using this schedule to sign up for a 15-

minute slot.  Monday and Thursday slots are in person, and Tuesday and Wednesday are via 

Zoom.  

Please contact Bernadette Black if you have a question about scheduling.  

I am excited to have Denise join our District leadership team.  Please reach out and show her 

what makes Grossmont College so special.  

Lynn 

Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D. 

Chancellor, Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District  

 

 

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwsduiopjkoHNDFeZceiyCVkIQhUYToMcLO
https://calendly.com/d/ntgh-gycy/meet-and-greet-with-president-whisenhunt?month=2021-07
mailto:bernadette.black@gcccd.edu

